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Comments: Thank you for your consideration. My name is Jon and I am a Fort Collins resident. I have not spent

much time in the GMUG but that doesn't mean I do not care. Wildlife and wild intact landscapes are really

important to me for many reasons. We live in a world of crowded trails, UTVS buzzing around be breaking the

silence of what used to a peaceful wild experience, and there will be more people recreating as the years go by. I

love that people are enjoying the outdoors, don't get me wrong! With that being said and looking into the future

we need as many roadless areas as possible for the wildlife and the wonderful habitat they occupy. Also consider

its really hard to undo trails and to undo damage to wildlife once we have encroached on their area. I also

understand the need for logging and the thinning of forest from a wildfire standpoint. I just ask this is done

responsibly.  I stand with BHA and their vision, please consider BHA's proposal to modify option B. I think BHA

has done a great job of being reasonable and hope you all feel the same. 


